
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Dear Friend of the Villa, 
 
Over 300 guests will be “Dancing in the Streets” at the 47th Annual St. Ursula Villa Villabration. This 
annual event will take place on our campus where attendees will browse auction items, sip on 
specialty drinks and fine wines, enjoy a sit-down dinner and support the school.  
 
Our efforts to reinvest in programs and people that provide that extra margin of excellence for our 
children are supported by the funds we raise through this event. That is why we are reaching out 
to you to ask for your support through a donation of services, gift certificates, experiences or 
basket items for our Silent or Live Auctions.   
 
We educate children 2-years-old through 8th grade at St. Ursula Villa. Our families and guests who 
attend Villabration reside in the Greater Cincinnati area, spanning eastern neighborhoods such as 
Anderson, Eastgate, Hyde Park, Mt. Lookout, Milford, and Loveland as well as other communities 
including Delhi, Bridgetown, Price Hill, and several communities in Northern Kentucky.  
 
Please consider joining us in making this event a success for our students. Just complete the 
enclosed donation form and return it with your donation to the Villabration office. If you send a 
gift certificate, we encourage you to include promotional material (business card, brochure, menu, 
flyer etc.) to help us highlight your item or business. A description of your donation and promotion 
of your business will appear on our online giving site prior to the event as well as during the 
evening. 
 

A member of our committee will follow up with you in the next few weeks. If you have any 
questions or would like additional information, please contact me at k.thomas@stursulavilla.org  
or call 513-533-7376. 
 
 

Deadline to submit materials: March 25, 2023 
 

Thank you for your help and support to ensure a successful Villabration! 

 
Kristy Thomas 
Special Events Coordinator 


